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Dear Mr Jones  
 
I write in response to the above-referenced Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request 
submitted on 13/07/2017.  Thames Valley Police has now considered this request, 
which for clarity, has been repeated below: 

 

Request 
Please could you provide me with the 
following information;  
 
1. The Number of staff canteens in your 
organisation. 
2. The Location of these staff canteens, 
i.e both police stations & HQ.  
3. The Operational hours, of these 
facilities.  

Response 
Thames Valley Police holds the 
following information in relation to this 
request; 
1. Three. 
 
2. Sulhamstead, Reading and Slough. 
 
3. Sulhamstead: 
Mon - Friday 
Breakfast 0800 – 0900 
Lunch 1200 – 1330 
Evening meal 1730 – 1830 
Beverages etc - all day to 1500           
Weekends only if required 
 
Saturday/Sunday 
Breakfast  0800 – 0900 
Lunch 1200 – 1300 
Evening – pack ups 
 
Reading 
Mon – Thurs 07.30 – 14.30  
Fri  -  08.00 – 14.30  
 
Slough 
Mon - Fri   08.00 – 1500  
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Complaint Rights 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling procedures or the decision made by Thames 
Valley Police, you can lodge a complaint with the force to have the decision reviewed 
within two months of the date of this response. Complaints should be made in writing 
to the FOI inbox; publicaccess@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk. 
 
If, after lodging a complaint with Thames Valley Police, you are still unhappy with the 
outcome, you may make application to the Information Commissioner at the 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, 
SK9 5AF. 
 
If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Amy Foster  
Public Access 
Joint Information Management Unit 
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